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Instruction 

Grading System 

 
 

The primary purpose of grading is to keep parents and students fully informed of a student's progress 

and to provide a continuous and accurate record of each student's achievement for use in instruction.  

The highest possible level of student achievement is a common goal of both school and home.  A 

close working relationship between home and school is essential to the accomplishment of this 

goal.  Regular communication with parents or guardians, utilizing a variety of means, about the 

scholastic progress of their student is a basic component of this working relationship.  It is the 

responsibility of the school and individual staff members to keep parents or guardians well 

informed. Regular use of report cards, combined with scheduled parent-teacher conferences, and 

other communication vehicles helps promote a process of continuous evaluation of student 

performance based on an equitable grading system. Communications to families should be clear, 

concise and where possible, in a language families can understand.  

The Board of Education shall approve the grading and reporting systems as developed by the 

administration and faculty and upon recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools. 
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